

WARE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Marlene A. DiLeo, Ed.D., Superintendent mdileo@ware.k12.ma.us

Jessica Bolduc, Director of Special Education jbolduc@ware.k12.ma.us

239 West Street P.O. Box 240 Ware, MA 01082

Phone: 413-967-4271 Fax: 413-967-9580

March 9, 2020

Dear Members of our School Community,

Several parents have contacted our school offices in recent days seeking information about the Coronavirus and our preparedness. Please know that we have been following closely the updates and advisories from the Massachusetts Department of Public Health regarding Coronavirus.

For those interested in learning more or keeping updated on the outbreak and Massachusetts, please visit https://www.mass.gov/orgs/department-of-public-health At this time, there is no evidence or reports of coronavirus in Ware. Should any cases be reported, we will follow standard safety precautions as well as the direction of state and federal health officials.

Any and all questions regarding the Coronavirus should be directed to the Department of Public Health. They have a substantial amount of information here: https://www.mass.gov/resource/information-on-the-outbreak-of-coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19

Thank you,

Marlene A. DiLeo Superintendent